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January 11, 2022

Resident

600 Block of Fuller

Owosso, M| 48867

NOTIFICATION - City DPW crews will be Hydro-Excavating in your neighborhood

Dear Water Customer,

We will be examining Water Service Lines as part of our ongoing effort to identify, and replace all of the city's

non-compliant service lines. This will be accomplished using a Hydro Excavator which uses high-pressure

water to create a hole about 18 inches in diameter. The holes will all be backfilled with sand.
We will need to view the Water Service Lines both in the Right of Way, and on your property.

City of Owosso DPW workers will also ask to see the water line, and identify the materials of

the service line coming into your home.

Verifying the service line where it enters your home is a requirement of the State of Michigan EGLE.
Should you need to schedule a visit at a more convenienttime, please contact the Safewater phone number at

989-725-0545, or e-mail safewater@ci.owo0sso.mi.us

Why Are You Receiving This Letter?

Lead can cause serious health and developmental problems, especially in developing fetuses, and young
children.
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